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Dear Parents and Carers  

 

We have been made aware this week of a number of posts on the year 3 WhatsApp 
group that have caused concern.    

 

Whilst we recognise social media plays an important role in our lives, and when used 

safely and positively can be a real asset, it is also worth reminding ourselves the 

importance of using it wisely to ensure safeguarding of all in our school community.  

 
I want to remind you all that as stated in the parent/carers code of conduct published 

on the school website:  

In order to support a peaceful and safe school environment the school cannot 

tolerate parents, carers and visitors exhibiting the following: 

 Defamatory, offensive or derogatory comments regarding the school or any of the 

pupils/parent/carers/staff, at the school on Facebook or other social media sites.  

Any concerns you may have about the school or issues regarding your child must be 
made through the appropriate channels by speaking to the class teacher, the Head 

teacher or the Chair of Governors (in writing), so they can be dealt with fairly, 

appropriately and effectively for all concerned. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
Mr A Morrissey  

Headteacher 
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